
 
 

REVISION OF THE LIST OF SHARE FUTURES ON 
CANADIAN EXCHANGE-TRADED FUNDS AND TRUST 

UNITS 
 

 
Pursuant to advisory notice ​A18-010 announcing the introduction of Share Futures on                       
exchange-traded funds and trust units, Bourse de Montréal Inc. (the “Bourse”) wishes to inform                           
its participants that share futures on Enbridge Income Fund Holdings will not be listed on June                               
18, 2018, given their recent corporate action announcement. 
 
Also attached to this notice are the updated share future product specifications that will come                             
into force on June 18, 2018. 
 
The new futures contracts are available in the Bourse’s testing environment should clients                         
require testing. Application testing and support is available Mondays through Fridays, from 8:00                         
AM (EST) to 16:30 PM (EST). After hours testing is available without support on Mondays                             
through Fridays, from 16:30 PM (EST) to 22:30 PM (EST).   

 
Technical Help Desk  
Toll free: 1-877-588-8489 
Telephone: 514-871-7872  
Email: samsupport@tmx.com 

https://www.m-x.ca/f_avis_info_en/A18-010_en.pdf

